cc:

Christe C. White cwhite@radlerwhite.com 971-634-0204

December 6, 2017

SENT VIA EMAIL: cctestimony@portlandoregon.gov

Mayor Ted Wheeler Members of City Council 1221 SW Fourth Avenue, Suite 340 Portland, Oregon 97204

Re:

NW 20th Avenue LID Amendment

Dear Mayor Wheeler and Commissioners,

On behalf of ESCO Corporation, we submit this letter of support for the NW 20th Avenue LID amendment that allows a voluntary contribution of a maximum of \$500,000 from ESCO for purposes of making capacity improvements to the intersection at NW 23rd and Vaughn.

We appreciate the good work of the City and the Portland Bureau of Transportation as well as the Northwest District Association in bringing forth this amendment and we look forward to our continued work together.

Sincerely,

Christe C White

Andrew Aebi (Andrew.Aebi@portlandoregon.gov)